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REPORT FOR INFORMATION 

 

Commemorative Names Registry Task Force final report 

 

Report Purpose 

To provide the Priorities Committee with the final report of the Commemorative Names 

Registry Task Force. 

Our Strategic Goals 

Goal 2 - Healthy and Safe Community 

 

Goal 2 Priority - A diverse, welcoming, inclusive, and an accessible community for all 

 

Report 

Strathcona County established the Task Force on October 25, 2022, under the authority of 

Bylaw 56-2022 Commemorative Names Registry Task Force.  

The mandate of the Task Force was to: 

 Review the current Strathcona County Commemorative Names Registry and 

investigate and propose additional people that should be added to the Strathcona 

County Commemorative Names Registry. 

 Work with administration on proposed updates to the Commemorative Names 

Registry portion of Policy SER-008-011 Naming of Development Area, Roads, Parks, 

and Public Facilities. 

 Provide a report with names and brief biographies of proposed additions to the 

Commemorative Names Registry to Council by end of March 2024.  

The Task Force was comprised of six public members, one member of Council, one alternate 

member of Council, and the Mayor as an ex-officio member. The Task Force has completed 

their mandate and was disbanded on April 9, 2024. 

A copy of the final report can be found in Enclosure 1. 

Council and Committee History 

April 9, 2024 A report was discussed in Closed Session. 

 

March 14, 2023 

 

Council approved amendments to Bylaw 56-2022 Commemorative 

Names Registry Task Force to change the deadline for the final report 

from June 2023 to March 2024. 

 

Oct. 25, 2022 Council gave three readings to Bylaw 56-2022 Commemorative Names 

Registry Task Force. 

 

Sept. 27, 2022 Council approved that by the end of October 2022, administration 

prepare, for Council’s consideration, a bylaw and any necessary 

documents for the establishment of a Council Advisory Task Force, with 

a proposed membership of five to seven public members, one 

Councillor, one alternate and the Mayor as an ex-officio member. 
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Other Impacts 

Policy: Policy SER-008-011 – Naming of Development Areas, Roads, Parks and Public 

Facilities 

Financial/Budget: n/a 

Legislative/Legal: n/a 

Interdepartmental: Legislative and Legal services has been involved in the Task Force 

Master Plan/Framework: n/a  

 

Communication Plan 

The Commemorative Names Registry Task Force final report will be posted on the County’s 

Naming of Development Areas, Roads, Parks and Public Facilities webpage.  

 

Enclosure  

1 Commemorative Names Registry Task Force - 2024 final report 

 


